



S Owen Head of Lower School 01691 626511 email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

15<sup>th</sup> January 2019

Dear Parent,

On Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> January, PC Crump will visit School to give an informal presentation to interested parents on E-Safety. We have planned the event to coincide with the end of the School day. Pupils may stay for supper whilst parents meet with PC Crump. The session is from 5.35pm, aiming to finish at 6.20pm. Please would interested parents complete the reply slip below to help with the organisation of refreshments and supper numbers for the children.

(Please return to Lower School office)

I would like to attend the E-Safety meeting with PC Crump on Thursday  $17^{\text{th}}$  January at  $5.35 \, \text{pm}$ .

I would like (child's name) to stay for supper.

Parent's name\_\_\_\_\_

Yours sincerely

Shoran Owen